April 15t, 2021 Supervisors Minutes

Chairman Clapper called the April 1%, 2021 Supervisors meeting to order.

The following members were present: Don Clapper, Ted Bittinger, Mike
Ferguson.

The minutes from the March 18" meeting were approved as written.
The Treasurers report was distributed to each Supervisor for review.

A continuance was requested from the applicant to continue the
Conditional Use hearing to May 20™" here at the Township office at 7:00
pm. On a Bittinger/Ferguson motion carried unanimously, the Supervisors
approved the request.

Chairman Clapper opened with Privilege of the floor.
On a Ferguson/Bittinger motion carried unanimously, the Supervisors

approved a request from Shalom for the assistance of the Marion Fire
Police to assist with their Dutchfest 5k run on May 1.

On a Ferguson/Clapper motion carried unanimously, the Supervisors
approved the paying of the bills.

Under Old Business

e Dog Park- the dog park will need closed possibly starting next week
for aeration, fertilizer and over-seeding. Chuck recommended leaving
the worst conditioned side closed as long as possible and opening the
other one up earlier for use.

There was no New Business



There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:07 p.m. on
a Ferguson/Bittinger motion carried unanimously.

April McClure, Assistant Secretary



